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Year 3 Science Museum

Last week, Year 3 went to The Science Museum to visit the 'It Takes 
Guts' workshop. We learnt all about the human digestive system 

including the names and functions of each part and the journey that 
food goes on when we swallow it. We learnt lots of new scientific 

words, watched videos and even got sprayed with saliva (it was really 
just water)! We had a great time and can't wait to learn more about 

the human body.
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Year 1 Workshop

Our Year One classes had an amazing 
time in our storytelling workshop. We 
had a go at acting out the story of The 
Crow and the Pitcher, trying to work 
out how to get our own little crows 

some water by only using some stones. 
We all got involved in the fun and had 

a great time role playing with our 
classmates.

Year 5 Science Museum Trip

Year 5 had a fantastic trip to the 
Science Museum. We explored the 
Space Gallery where we saw a real 
piece of the moon and the Soyuz 
Capsule that took Tim Peake to the 
International Space Station. We also 
saw a rocket show which explained 
some of Newton's laws of physics, 
launched some rockets and witnessed 
a very loud hydrogen explosion.

Spooky Dress Up Day

Thank you to everyone who donated to the PTA spooky dress up 
day. It was lovely to see so many different outfits.  

Secondary school deadline 

If you child is in year 6, please ensure your online applications 
are submitted to your local authority by the National closing 
date which is Thursday 31st October 2024. 

If you need any support with completing the form or would like 
some advice please do email: 
secondary.admissions@Bromley.gov.uk

mailto:secondary.admissions@Bromley.go.vuk


Achievement assembly
If you are notified that your child has received first place, please use the main school entrance or Extended day 
office.  Congratulations to all those who were nominated.                                         

KS1– 9am (Please use extended day entrance)
KS2- 9am ( Please use main office entrance)

Year 6 Workshop

We had Cairis from the Wiggly Wild Show visiting 
Year 6 to show us some incredible animals. She 
explained how animals have evolved and how we 
classify them. We used our knowledge of classifying 
to identify arachnids and then we had the 
opportunity to hold a range of live organisms such as 
hermit crabs, cockroaches and snakes! We were all 
very brave and learnt lots of amazing facts about 
these cool animals!

Cross Country

A massive well done to all the children in Year 5 and 6 
that competed in the Cross Country Competition at 
Crystal Palace Park. With over 1,000 runners from 
different schools across the borough and difficult 
conditions on the day, every child managed to 
complete the run. They should all be proud of 
themselves and they all represented Stewart Fleming 
with great pride. 

Half Term Break

We finish today for the October half term 
break. The school reopens on Tuesday 5th

November 2024 at 8:45am. 

Class 1st Place 2nd Place

1C Elodie Kylah-Shay

1Y Ivy William &

Mila

1S Raffie Joel 

2S Gabriel Arthur & 

Savannah 

2H Benny Max

2B Persephone Rukshara

Class 1st place 2nd Place

3T Natan Penelope

3S Logan Jax, Milo 

& Izumo

3B Amaryah Idris 

Bashir

4B Norman 

& 

Isabella 

Whole 

Class 

4R Libby-

Nicole 

Sofia

4M Elias Freddie  

5W Elijah Joseph

5H Moses Jibril 

6Z Amy Alice &    

Alexandra 

6T Nathan George

Music KS1 KS2

Billie 

(Scott)

Rayaan

(Wright) 

PE KS1 KS2

Kason 

(Brunel) 

Oluoma

(Thunberg) 

Art KS1 KS2

Emile-

(Hawkins) 

Zaina-

(Zephaniah)



Stewart Fleming Primary School is an ethnically diverse school and we work hard to 
ensure that our children are represented within our curriculum offer throughout the 

school year.  However, the children have been celebrating Black History Month (BHM) for 
the last two weeks.   Assemblies have focused on Black Britons throughout history, Ms. 
Howe has been celebrating Black artists and children have been completing art work 

inspired by their works. 

This week all children have been taught a discrete BHM lesson to support them to understand and 
think about this year’s theme Reclaiming Narratives:
Year 1 and 2: LQ: How can we treat everyone equal by avoiding stereotypes?
Year 3 and 4: LQ: how have Black Britons helped shape our society?
Year 5 and 6: LQ: What was the impact of black soldiers fighting in the Second World War?

KS1 have also enjoyed an African Drumming Assembly and workshop. All the children had a drum 
and were looking at how to make different sounds on the drum, copying different patterns and 
performing in a large group.



A BHM competition has been set for all Year Groups.

We look forward to judging the entries after the half term break and the winners will be displayed in 
the school hall.

Later in the year we will celebrate the wide range of ethnicities at Stewart Fleming through a Culture 
Day to coincide with International Language Day in February. 

Watch this space for more information about this event closer to the date!




